April, 1987

Secretary

U.S., Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Room 1121

1717 H Street NW

Wwashington, DC 20555

Attn: Docketting and Service Branch

NRC PROPOSED RULE 10 CFR PART 50 sy

Dear Mr. Secrctary:

I wish tc state my strong opposition to the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission's proposal to amend its rules regarding offsite emergency
planning at nuclear power plant sites,

There are absolutely no circumstances where the NRC should
authorize a full power operating license if the utility cannot meet
all of the NRC's current emergency planning requi-ements.

I believe that my health and safety, and that of my family, are
of paramount importance.

1 urge the NRC Cormissioners in the strongest possible way not

_to change the rules.

Sincerely,
Name

1222~ PoTTER _Bivp.
ress

By SHore N |170¢

(Town’, Staté, 2%ip)

Please fold along this line, and return to me before April 24,

CONGRESSMAN THOMAS J. DOWNEY
4 UDALL ROAD
WEST ISLIP, NEW YORK 11795




